Salford City Council - Record of Decision
I, Councillor Bill Hinds, Lead Member for Customer and Support Services, in exercise of the powers conferred on me by Paragraph J(a)(i), of the Scheme of Delegation of the Council and Under Part 4: Section 7 of Contractual Standing Orders 2.1, do hereby approve an exception to those Standing Orders to re-appoint Ernst & Young and Addleshaw Goddard to act as financial and legal advisors, respectively, for Phases 1b, 2 and 3.

The reasons are to ensure the timely delivery of the BSF programme.

Options considered and rejected were not to reappoint Ernst & Young and Addleshaw Goddard.
Assessment of Risk – Financial risks associated with proceeding with the revised BSF proposals have been reported.

Source of funding: The Salford BSF programme will be funded by Government grant, City Council revenue contribution, schools budget contributions, third party receipts, capital receipts, supported and unsupported borrowing.
Legal advice: Supplied by Ian Sheard, Head of Legal, Tel: 0161 793 3084 

Financial advice: Supplied by Chris Mee, Group Accountant (PFI/BSF) and John Spink, City Treasurer

The following documents have been used to assist the decision process:  The relevant documents contain exempt or confidential information and are not available for public inspection.

Contact Officers: 
Mike Hall

0161 778 0359




Chris Mee

0161 778 0434
	*
The appropriate Scrutiny Committee to call-in the decision is the Children, Young People and Families Scrutiny Committee.
	


Signed



Dated:
15 March 2010.



Councillor Bill Hinds Lead Member for Customer and Support Services.



This decision was published on 15 March 2010.
This decision will come in force on 23 March 2010.






